
From: Nicky Smith [HVDHB] [mailto:Nicky.Smith@huttvalleydhb.org.nz]  
Sent: Wednesday, 31 January 2018 9:13 a.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Cc: Kathryn Fuge [HVDHB] <Kathryn.Fuge@huttvalleydhb.org.nz>; Cheryl Pickering [HVDHB] 
<Cheryl.Pickering@huttvalleydhb.org.nz> 
Subject: Dental Council: Consultation on the draft informed consent practice standard 
 
Good morning 
 
Many thanks for your email in regards to the consultation on the informed consent practice 
standard. Dr Kathy Fuge (Clinical Director) has reviewed the document on behalf of the Service and 
would like to respond to the stakeholder questions posed on page 5. As Dr Fuge is currently on 
leave, I am responding on her behalf. 
 
Our comments: 
Q1. We agree with the proposed draft informed consent practice standard 
Q2. No further elements require clarification or further guidance 
Q3. No areas that we feel have not been covered in draft 
Q4. We have no further comments on proposed standard. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Nicky Smith 
Service Manager Community Dental  
Bee Healthy Regional Dental Service 
Private Bag 31 907, Lower Hutt 
 
DDI: 04 570 9246 
Cell: 027 557 1474 
Email: Nicky.Smith@huttvalleydhb.org.nz 
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